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NOTICE IN TERMS OF SECTION 116 OF THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT: MUNICIPAL 

FINANCE MANAGEMENT ACT, NO.56 OF 2003 
 

The West Rand District Municipality, in terms of the provisions of Section 116(3)(a)&(b) of the Local 

Government: Municipal Finance Management Act, No. 56 of 2003, hereby makes it public that it 

intends to amend the contract period for the Integrated Financial Management System (IFMS) , which 

is ending on 15 August 2022. The extension will be for a period of three (03) years. The process to 

secure a new contract is underway, and in the interim and until such process is finalised, the 

municipality must have a financial system to continue to provide services and operate as a functional 

organisation. 

 

Notice is hereby further given in accordance with Section 21A of the Local Government Municipal 

Systems Act, No. 32 of 2000 that - 

 

The local community and other interested persons/ parties are invited to submit comments or 

representations to the Municipality in respect of the proposed contract amendment. Such 

comments or representations must be received by no later than 11 August 2022 via electronic mail 

on the email address provided below or be delivered to the address provided hereunder. 

 

Further details and clarity may be requested via email on hsebelebele@wrdm.gov.za , or telephone 

on (011) 411 5040. 

 

People who are physically disabled or unable to write but need to participate in the process may 

present themselves during office hours at the offices of the Municipality listed hereunder where a staff 

member will assist them to transcribe the relevant comments or representations. 

 

All submissions must be addressed to: 

 

The Municipal Manager 

West Rand District Municipality 

Cnr 6th & Park Street 

Randfontein 

1760 

 

 

 

ME KOLOI 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
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